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Greetings brothers and sisters,

Spring has arrived. The time of new life, new hope and new possibilities. Let's keep the hope alive as we
live in the age of True Parents and the coming of the Cheun Il Guk.

The Special Grace which True Mother is offering for all blessed families is indeed for everybody. We all
have something to be repentful for and, while Special Grace is indeed for anyone who committed a sexual
mistake and needs to clear this up with God, it is also for all of us who have other kinds of sins and
mistakes. In SR5 we will hold Special Grace ceremony on April 8th at 11:00am at L.A. Family Church.
There will be other opportunities also, but this is for sure so far. Please let everyone know.

Soon True Mother will have the opening of the Cheon Won Gun in Korea on May 6th followed by the
Blessing on May 7th. We can all join in with True Mother on this historic occasion, either in person or
online.

God Bless,

Kevin and Masako Thompson



